
 
RUSTIC ROADS ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
4th Tuesday of the month 
7-9 PM Executive Office Building, Rockville 
15th floor conference room 

 

Staff Coordinator  Laura Bradshaw       240-777-6296 

February 28, 2012 
 
MEETING AGENDA 
 
Approval of January Minutes 
 
Briefings / Updates: 
 

1. Kevin Foster -  From GLW presenting plans for subdivision on Batchellors Forest Rd. 
 

2. Barry Fuss- From DOT presenting plans for replacement of Pennyfield Lock Rd. bridge. 
 

3. Ray Marhamati, Project Manager School Facilities, MCPS presentation about Farquhar 
improvement plan 

 
4. Meeting with executive – Greg, Bob and Mark 

 
New Business: 
Guidelines – Distribute existing iteration and create ad hoc committee for completion of task 
 
 
Next Meeting: 
March 27th, 2012 

 


